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May 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers,

4 Starfish will be starting swimming lessons as part of the curriculum. 
This year swimming lessons will be for a two week block, which means the children will be swimming every afternoon from Monday 4th June until Friday 15th June 2018.    They will be going to University of Birmingham swimming pool and will travel by bus.  As the sessions are 2.15 – 3.00pm they will return to school by approximately 3.45pm.
The children will be accompanied by a class teacher and another member of staff.
 Your child will need:

· A swimming costume

· Towel (named)

· Long hair must be tied back (swimming cap is optional but recommended)
· NO shampoo/conditioner/shower gel 
· Waterproof drawstring swimming bag

Please ensure your child brings these to school every day during these two weeks.
Please complete the slip below to inform us of your child’s swimming ability.  If you have any queries, please come and see us.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Forrest
Class Teacher
SWIMMING ABILITY Y4


Please return by Wednesday 23rd May 2018
Child’s Name ___________________________  Class 4 Starfish
Is your child a confident swimmer 


Yes/No (With/Without armbands)

Is your child able to swim without armbands

Yes/No

If yes, how far?_______________

Signed _______________________________Parent/Carer  Dated __________
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